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Michael J. Sheehan, Esq.
Senior Counsel

Phone: 603-724-2135
Email: Michael.Sheehan@libertyutilities.com

December 12, 2018

Via Electronic Mail and Hand Delivery CoNflDENTI
MATERIAL

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director iN COMM FILE
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
2 1 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: DE 18-041; Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. dlbla Liberty
Utilities Default Service Request for Proposals for the Six-Month Period
February 1, 2019 to July 31, 2019 for both the Large Customer Group and
the Small Customer Group

Dear Ms. Howland:

On behalf of Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities,
enclosed for filing please find the Company’s response to the record request made during today’s
hearing, which consists of a response and a revised version of Mr. Simek’ s technical statement
and attachments.

Since the response includes confidential and redacted versions of the same documents,
we have marked the confidential version as Exhibit 7, which was reserved during the hearing,
and we have marked, and ask the Commission to admit, the redacted version as Exhibit 8.

The Company asks the Commission to approve the proposed rates contained in these
revised documents.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Michael J. Sheehan

cc: Service List
Enclosures
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